PHIL WEISER Attorney General

NATALIE HANLON LEH Chief Deputy Attorney General

ERIC R. OLSON Solicitor General

ERIC T. MEYER
Chief Operating Officer



STATE OF COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF LAW

RALPH L. CARR
COLORADO JUDICIAL
CENTER
1300 Broadway, 10th Floor
Denver, Colorado 80203
Phone (720) 508-6000

Office of the Attorney General

December 15, 2021

Stacey Webber Samuelson-Glushko Technology Law & Policy Clinic Wolf Law Building | 401 UCB 2450 Kittredge Loop Road Boulder, Colorado 80309

Dear Stacey:

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for your excellent and detailed work on the policy brief regarding public access and application of the government edicts doctrine in Colorado. This draft is under review by my team and is very useful in helping shape our analysis of this issue.

I know how difficult it is to find the time for large projects such as these while a student in law school, making your good work here all the more impressive.

I wish you the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Phil Weiser

Attorney General